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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

 

The City of Breda will be holding a Public Hearing to review an application for a State Revolving Fund 

(SRF) loan and to make available to the public the contents of an environmental information document 

and the City’s project plan. These documents include design and environmental information related to 

the proposed improvements to the City’s drinking water system. 

 

The proposed project will drill a new well, Well No. 6, near the City's water treatment plant and site of 

failed Well No. 5. The well is planned to be a 14” steel casing pipe with a screen and will be 

approximately 340 feet deep. Approximately 120 linear feet of 6” water main piping to convey the water 

to the water treatment plant will be via trenched methods. The trench will be 4 feet wide and a minimum 

of 6 feet below grade. It is also proposed to install a generator capable of powering one well and the 

water treatment plant in the event of a power outage. The proposed propane generator will connect to 

the nearby existing liquid propane tank. The line connecting the generator to the tank will be buried via 

trenched methods, assuming a trench 4 feet wide. 

 

The purpose of this Public Hearing is to inform area residents of the community of Breda of this 

proposed action, discuss the actual cost and user fees associated with this project, and to address citizen’s 

concerns, if any, with the plan. 

 

The Public Hearing location and time are as follows: 

 

 January 8, 2024 5:30pm 

 108 N. 2nd St 

 Breda, Iowa 51436 

 

 Call in option: Call in # 1-701-802-5193 Access Code 296649#   
 

All interested persons are encouraged to attend this hearing.  Written comments on this proposal may 

also be submitted prior to the hearing. Questions regarding this hearing or the availability of 

documentation may be directed to the City Clerk at 712-673-2660. 
                

 


